01  "Phone a Friend'.

"Enjoy every day as though it was your last - for one of them surely will be." Most of us have heard this before without taking heed of it. However, now that we are all in our 80's it takes on a more significant note.

At our latest count we are down to 101 known members and 127 widows. Within a year or two the balance in favour of our good ladies (God bless them) will be proportionately higher. Time, always precious, is more so than ever with our little group. We have been together now, first as a Unit and then as an Association for 63 years. It would be nice to see the strong ties that have been formed over the years further enhanced while we have the time. One way of doing this could be by communicating more with one another. One phone call a month to a fellow member or a widow, especially those living alone may well brighten his or her day, "I'm 'so and so' from the 2/2nd" is all you need to say to begin; the 2/2nd being the password as it were. Many members ring old section mates regularly but if we could broaden our base surely many more would benefit from it. Think about it, use your address book, and resolve to make a call a month. Weekend rates are very reasonable. God bless and good luck.

J.Carey.
